
Comment for planning application 23/00853/OUT
Application Number 23/00853/OUT

Location Land East Of Warwick Road Drayton Warwick Road Banbury

Proposal Outline application for up to 170 dwellings (Use Class C3) with associated open space and
vehicular access off Warwick Road, Banbury; All matters reserved except for access

Case Officer Richard Greig  
 

Organisation
Name Rosanne Foulk

Address The Buttery,Creampot Lane,Cropredy,Banbury,OX17 1NT

Type of Comment  Objection

Type neighbour

Comments This development should not go ahead for the following reasons: 
 
176 houses is a vast number to attach to a rural setting. 
 
Hanwell is a village setting and needs to be preserved as such.  It has history seeping 
through with the Castle and Church buildings alongside ancient farm buildings and land.  It 
is not and never should become a part of the town. 
 
There would be further loss of productive land, destruction of flora and fauna habitat, light 
pollution and loss of beautiful views. 
 
The village road network is not robust enough for the increased traffic use, and is already 
used as a local 'rat run'.  Furthermore Banbury road network is already overstretched with 
daily traffic congestion at any times of the day not simply peak times. 
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